
From: Katz, Natalie
To: Michael A. Micsky; Russell S. Warner; Maslowski, Steven; Lydia H. Caparosa
Cc: R3 Hearing Clerk
Subject: CORRY - EPA Docket No. CWA-03-2025-00llDN - Change in EPA Technical Contact
Date: Thursday, September 04, 2025 12:52:32 PM

Dear Russell, Michael and Lydia,
 
I am sending you this follow-up email, so that we have a slightly more formal document to
place in the Regional Hearing Clerk’s file.
 
Paragraph 62 of the Administrative Order on Consent referenced above includes the name of
the EPA technical contact who should receive submissions or communications.  I am writing to
let you know that Dominic Cotton has retired and Steven (“Steve”) Maslowski will be serving as
the technical lead for this matter.  Submissions can be sent to Steve at
Maslowski.Steven@epa.gov.
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
 
Sincerely,
Natalie Katz
EPA, Senior Asst Regional Counsel
215-814-2615
katz.natalie@epa.gov
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